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Dates to Remember 
Sept. 18, Thur. 4

th
 Gr.,       Native American Day  

Sept. 19, Fri. at 8:05          Virtue Assembly  

Sept. 22, Mon.                    Professional Learning 

                               Day for teachers, No Students 

Sept. 23, Tues.                   Tusculum View hosts  

                                 GSC School Board Meeting, 

                                      5
th

 Grade Chorus to sing 

Sept. 29, Mon.                    Inninsbrook Fall  

                                            Fundraiser ends 

 

Fundraiser Updates 
 Our GSIA Fall Fundraiser will continue 

through September 29.  This year orders can be 

placed on line at www.innisbrook.com.  All 

instructions for registering students for prize 

credits and placing orders are on the sheet with 

the Disney Vacation information which was sent 

home with each child’s fundraising packet.  

Tusculum View’s school number, information 

for placing orders on line, and even information 

on how out of town friends and family can order 

is in this letter.  When you complete your order 

on line, you must print the voucher, and 

return the voucher and payment to the school 

in the Money Collection Envelope.  ALL 

money for this fundraiser is to be collected 

when sold and turned in with the order 

voucher by September 29. Once your child is 

registered, you can see if you are an Instant 

Winner!  Students are also eligible for great 

school prizes.  The prizes for the top three sellers 

(most items sold) at our school will be a 

Nintendo DS, an I-Pod Shuffle, and a portable 

DVD player. If you do not have access to a 

computer, send completed order forms and  

 

complete payment to school and GSIA 

volunteers will enter your order for you.  All 

students who participate in the fundraiser may 

attend the Mega-Movie Party planned for late 

October.  IF WE REACH OUR FUNDRAISER 

GOAL, participating students’ names will also 

be eligible for a drawing and the lucky student/s 

will selected to “Pie the Principal.” 

 

 

Today we are sending home a separate 

letter about SchoolCast, the Web-based, rapid 

notification system that the Greeneville City 

Schools are using. This letter contains your user 

name and password.  Please read the directions 

carefully.  If you have access to Internet at home, 

you can update and add phone numbers to your 

account.  If you do not have access to Internet, 

you can go to the public library or we will have 

computers available at our open house on 

October 2.  We will send out a test message on 

October 3 at 6:00 p.m.   

 

Student Safety 
 For the safety of all our students, please 

be mindful of the 15 mph speed zone around our 

http://www.innisbrook.com/


school when arriving or departing.  Also, DO 

NOT pass cars in the traffic lines when dropping 

students off or picking up students in front or 

side parking lot.  Please use you visor car tags for 

afternoon pick-up.  It facilitates the process and 

helps everyone get through the line more quickly. 

If you do not have a car tag or would like another 

one, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Professional Learning Day 
 Students have a holiday next Monday, 

September 22.  Teachers will be participating in 

a Professional Learning Day.  Teachers will be 

learning about aligning the state’s new 

curriculum standards with assessments and 

instruction.  This professional development will 

be lead by Dr. Vicki Kirk and Terri Rymer.  

Several teachers who are on the system’s training 

team, including our own Melanie Williams and 

Stacy King, will also be leading part of this 

learning day. 

 

Room Parent Meeting 
 If you have volunteered to help in your 

child’s classroom, we are asking you to 

participate in an informational meeting. On 

Tuesday, September 23, 1
st
-5

th
 grade will meet 

from 9:00-9:30 in the cafeteria. Kindergarten 

parents will meet from 9:30-10:00. We will be 

discussing Balloon Day, holiday parties and 

other important responsibilities. We will be 

organizing and delegating, so please try to save 

the date. If you are unable to attend, we will send 

home an overview of decisions mad during this 

time. Thanks for volunteering in your child’s 

classroom! We accomplish so many thing 

working together. 

 

Yearbook Cover Contest 
 It’s time to get creative! We are asking 

students to design a new cover for our Tusculum 

View yearbook. Your entry must be on an 8 ½ x 

11 sheet of paper. You can use as many colors as 

you want. Crayons, markers, or colored pencils 

may be used. All entries must be turned in to Ms. 

Fine in the Art room by 3:30 on October 16
th

. Do 

NOT sign your name on the front of your entry. 

Please put your name on the BACK ONLY. 


